
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

This week’s newsletter focuses on all things Nature.  The children have immersed themselves in their
learning this week; from making saltdough mini-beasts, art in nature inspired by Andy Goldsworthy
or using your donated household waste to make bird feeders, planters and fat balls for our local
wildlife and birds to benefit from - true examples of showing our value of KINDNESS in action.

Thank you to all of you that came along to our Big Bug Ball this afternoon - we hope
you enjoyed the fun as much as the children did!  We were all so proud of their 
performance. 

The PTFA shared some exciting news last week regarding our Summer Festival - there 
are lots of plans in fruition and we are delighted that Jacqueline’s Gems have confirmed that 
they are on board to sponsor and support the event.  Take a look at our final page of the 
newsletter to see how you can assist.  In addition, they are always looking for volunteers 
to help run the event!  Please get in touch with them. 

Have a wonderful weekend.
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Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

Welcome to Mrs Gregory who has joined Lime Wood
Primary as our SEN (Special Educational Needs) Admin

Support for one day a week.  You may receive
communication from her in the future as she supports our

school and families in all things Inclusion. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
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WE LOVE LEARNING
ANDY GOLDSWORTHY 

ART IN NATURE  
 

 

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

Andy Goldsworthy is an English sculptor, artist, photographer and environmentalist.  
The children have been creating their own Goldsworthy inspired transient art using nature as well as

their digital skills to snap their creations! 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed their core text; ‘What the
Ladybird Heard’, this week.  They explored their creativity by
mixing and making salt dough and then creating Ladybird

shapes which were; cooked in the oven, cooled down, all ready
for decorating!
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SAFEGUARDING

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

w/c 22.4.24
Hundred Acre Wood Class 

99.6%
Neverwood Forest Class 

94.67%
Whole school, Year to date: 94.5%

Please speak to us if we can help with any attendance
matters.  We are here to help. 

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

29-30th April 2024 - The School Nursing Team will be 
in school completing Height, Weight, Vision & 

Hearing screenings

 

Our value of Kindness has been demonstrated this
week as children have been considering how we can
look after our environment and local wildlife in
recognition of World Earth Day. 

Aarav, Talia,
Tiyan & Zahra  

Olivia, Mayode, 
Emma & Albert  

Mr Thind is our sports coach. 

The GT Centre of Sport have
rigorous safeguarding checks
in place which enables our

school to work with them to
provide excellent sports
sessions for our children. 
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SCHOOLS WASTE ACTION CLUB
NATURE NURTURERS

 

 

COMMUNITY  

Lizzie from SWAC
returned to run a
Nature Nurturers
workshop for our

children.  They made
bird feeders, fat balls
and planters out of
recycled materials
donated by you!

They planted seeds in their
planters - we cannot wait

to see them grow!

The bird feeders will be placed in our outside
learning environments.  We hope to see lots of

birds visiting! 
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PTFA   

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

PTFA can be contacted via email: ptfalwp@gmail.com 

Robinson Jackson have kindly offered to support
our event by providing boards to go outside your

homes sharing details of the event which is
fantastic!

Can you support us by offering a space for a
board to go up outside your home? If so, please

let us know by emailing us directly or
alternatively, a slip will come out in your book

bag too which can be handed to the school office. 

SUMMERSUMMER

13TH JULY13TH JULY

https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/

